
ITEM 12 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 59 
COUNCIL MEETING Sept. 22/75 

Re: LETTER DATED SEPTEMBER 9, 1975 FROM SOUTH BURNABY BRANCH NO. 83, 
ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION . 
5289 GRIMMER STREET, BURNABY 
REQUEST FOR PERMISSION TO CONDUCT A PARADE 

Appearing on the Agenda for the September 22, 1975 Council Meeting is a re~uest 
from Mr. Ray A. Steele, Immediate Past President of the local branch of the 
Royal Canadian Legion, for permission to sell poppy wreaths and to conduct a 
parade in November in connection with its Remembrance Day activities. Comments 
on the proposed parnde are contained in the following report from the Municipal 

Engineer. 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1. THAT the subject request for tag days and the sale of poppy wreaths 
be approved; and 

2. THAT the request from the Royal Canadian Legion No. 83 for permission 
to conduct a parade on November 11, 1975 be approved, with the 
understanding that the parade is to be conducted in accordance with 
Section 23 of the Streets and Traffic By-law. 

18 September, 1975 

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

FROM: MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 

SUBJECT: SOUTH B.URNABY BRANCH /183 ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION 
REQUEST TO CONDUCT A PARADE, 11 NOVEMBER, 1975 

This is an annual request and as Council has granted approval in the past 
we would once again recommend that permission to conduct this parade be 
granted according to Section 1/23 of the Burnaby Streets and 'l'rnffic By-law. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

THAT approval to conduct this parade be grant~d. 
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MUNICIPAL ENGINEER 
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